
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

July 1, 2009 
 
Secretary's Corner - Did You Know? - That 30 of 
you showed up last week along with 9 spouses and 
thanks to Joanie's excellent preparation with a new 
caterer, we all seemed to enjoy a fine meal and a 
delightful evening together. This week, our first 
night back at Purpoodock, 35 of you showed up 
along with 2 guests. The good news is that 30 of 
you have already paid your dues by July 1, a record 
number since I have been club secretary. 
 
Raffle - Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to 
Thornton’s Cafe donated by Nancy Hawes was won 
by Sybil Riemensnider. 
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were given tonight by 
David Lourie, Phil Dube, Tak Suppasettawat, Bob 
Danielson, Anne Swift-Kayatta, Tom Meyers, John 
LoBosco, Nancy Hawes, Janet McLaughlin, 
Adrienne Murphy, Tony Wagner, Eleanor Brainin, 
Rick Dobson, Bob Carson, Jack Kennealy, Lloyd 
Knight, Dan Mooers, Mike McGovern, John 
Eliassen, Marge Barker, Kathy Cotter, and Joan 
Frustaci.  
 
Lobster Bake - The event has been scheduled for 
July 22 at the picnic shelter. Anne Swift-Kayatta 
sent a signup sheet around tonight. If you were not 
here tonight you need to sign up for yourself and 
guests for this event. The cost will be approximately 
$25 per person with a hamburger/hotdog option for 
the kids at $5 . She is also looking for help in the 
setting up, cooking, serving, and clean up details, so 
contact Anne if you can help out. 
 
Wheelchairs for the World- David Lourie is 
looking for a volunteer to go to Biddeford and 
collect some wheelchairs, crutches, and walkers that 
are being donated by a nursing facility. Please 
contact David if you can help out. 
 
Presidential Citation- Past President Janet 
McLaughlin presented the club with a presidential 
citation that we were given at the district 
changeover night. This honor represents a lot of 
hard work by the club, something you should be 
proud of. 
 
RI Presidential Visit to New England - In honor 
of the 100 year charter of the Boston Rotary Club, 
2009-2010 RI President John Kenny and his wife 
June will be featured guests for an evening dinner.  
The event is scheduled for Saturday, July 18 at the 
Holiday Inn in Boxborough MA.  Please see Joan 
for more information. 
 
 

 
 
Soup Kitchen- Our monthly soup kitchen night is 
Tues. July 14th. During the summer the soup 
kitchen is the most crowded often serving over 250 
people an evening so please mark your calendars for 
that night and bring a friend.  
 
Warren's Quiz- In what has become an annual 
fundraising tradition in our club, Warren Simpson 
asked the membership to identify the name and 
country of our incoming RI President. For all of you 
that have not yet read the current issue of The 
Rotarian, the answer is John Kenny from Scotland. 
 
Program - Tonight's speaker was our own Dan 
Mooers, who played for us a video that was featured 
at this year’s district conference. The video was a 
tangent off of this year’s theme which was “Make 
Dreams Real". Children in this country have dreams 
such as going to Disneyworld while children in 
other countries have more basic dreams such as 
going to school or having enough to eat. This very 
moving presentation was followed up in Rockport 
by the Children's Chorus of Maine coming out on 
stage and singing. This group is made up of children 
of immigrants. Thank you to Dan for fine way to 
kick off our new rotary year. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
-July 6- Joan and Joe Frustaci (Anniversary) 
-July7- Joe and Ibby Conroy (Anniversary) 
-July 8 - Regular Meeting 
-July 14 - Soup Kitchen 
-July 15 - Regular Meeting 
-July 22 - Lobster Bake 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
July 8 
Song  Eliassen 
Invocation Murphy 
Raffle Gift Hewitt 
Conductor Hawes 
 
July 15 
Song  Flynn 
Invocation Mutty 
Raffle Gift Jennings 
Conductor Hewitt 
 
July 22 
Song          Gemme 
Invocation     Packer 
Raffle Gift     Kennealy 
Conductor     Jennings 
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ROTARY INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT 

John Kenny 
Rotary Club of Grangemoth, Scotland 

 
DISTRICT 7780 GOVERNOR 

Jeff Pelkey 
Rotary Club of Kittery ME 
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Officers 
President - Joan Frustaci 

President-Elect - John LoBosco 
Vice President - Marge Barker 

Secretary - Paul Butler 
Treasurer - Nancy Hawes 

 
Directors 

Club Administration - Tom Meyers 
Community Service - Dave Bagdasarian 

Membership - Bob Danielson 
International & Foundation - Marc Mutty 

Director-At-Large - Janet McLaughlin 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


